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FALL GARAGE SALE DATE

The Neighborhood Fall Garage Sale will be held on the last Saturday in September – September 29 from 8:00 – 4:00.  The Association will place an ad in the newspapers and post the large sign at the front entrance.  

After this sale we will ask residents if they would like to go back to the spring sale or keep our sales in the fall.


ANNUAL MEETING AND ELECTION OF OFFICERS:

Our Annual Meeting will be Tuesday, September 4 at 7:00 PM at Lynn Wood Elementary School.  At this meeting we will be accepting nominations for next year’s officers and board members.  We will also examine and approve the budget for next year.  PLEASE COME and in the meantime if you are interested in serving the Association as an officer or board member, call me at 251-7321 before the meeting.

BROKEN ARROW LEDGER DISTRIBUTION

If you would prefer not to receive the Broken Arrow Ledger, call 258-7171 to stop delivery.  We have received several complaints about the Ledgers lying in the neighborhood, but only individuals can stop delivery.  THANKS!!!

CITY ORDINANCE

We have been asked to remind our residents that it is against city ordinance to block sidewalks.  This includes parking across the sidewalks in the subdivision.

Please be sure that any vehicles parked in your driveway do not block the sidewalk.


Delinquent duesDEdu

CONNECT TO LINEAR TRAIL


Did you know there is a walking and biking trail on the east side of our subdivision?  This trail winds from Elm Place to 91st street between Vandever Trails and Bristol Ponds subdivisions.  





The board of directors is asking for input from our residents who walk and bike for recreation and exercise if they would be interested in making a connection from our subdivision to the trail.  We will be discussing this at our annual meeting in


September.  Please come to see what we are looking at and give us your thoughts.





NEWSLETTER DISTRIBUTION


For the last two years we have been distributing the association’s newsletter door to door four times a year.





Since we have a web site that is being kept up to date, we will begin to use the web site for announcements and newsletters.  If you have not logged on to the website lately, please do so and check out the many features of the site.  You can find Vandever Trails’ covenants and architectural guidelines, the names of the Board of Directors and how to get in touch with them, minutes from the monthly meetings, newsletters, and we now list under the Neighborhood Watch Section the crimes reported for Vandever Trails.





There is a section for “Announcements” and this is where you will find announcements such as when the annual garage sale date will be, who has won our Yards of the Month and Christmas Light Contests, the dates of our monthly meetings and items that have been included in the distributed newsletter.





If you would like to be notified of special announcements by e-mail, send your e-mail address to � HYPERLINK "mailto:secretary@vtha.org" ��secretary@vtha.org� and you will receive individual announcements as they occur.





The web address for the web site is VTHA.org.


_________________________________________________________________________


DUES ARE NOW DELINQUENT





All unpaid dues are now delinquent.  Please send your payment to Jim Weir, Treasurer, Vandever Trails Homeowners Association, P. O. BOX 2863, BROKEN ARROW, OKLAHOMA 74013.























